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Assistant Town Manager Blevins has been working on revisions to the Personnel 
Policies which are now in a position for review.  It is the goal to adopt these new policies 
in October; providing them to you now gives the council time to provide any additional 
input if something seems out of kilter.  There are no monumental changes to the 
handbook but many of the policies have been brought in line with state codes or federal 
laws dictating the way that we should treat the employees of the community.   
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